Breton, Mary B

From: Adam Stetson <adamstetson22@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 26, 2023 2:58 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Gasoline vehcile ban

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Tell the evil ones in Augusta If they”re going to ban gas powered vehicles, then they need to ban.

Plastic Syringes

plastic Milk Jugs

fabrics

furniture

vinyl siding

Make up

Kids toys

Interior airline components
Electronics

Artificial Hearts

Cleaning products

Paint

electric vehicles-( made from petroleum base products )
kayaks

and the list goes on

The production of these items produces carbon pollution just like gas powered cars and trucks. Besides recycling, let’s
look at reusing and using less .
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